
Shepherd PTO Special Election Meeting  

01 September 2021, 6:30PM EDT 

 

Exec Board Attendees: Liz Bradley, Andrea Smith, Taryn Losch-Beridon 

Other Attendees: Frank Rijmen, Maria Teresa Chimienti, Lyly Rijmen, Alexis Hill White, and G. Derek 
Musgrove 

 

Meeting opened at 6:35 PM EDT. 

Nominees for two open PTO Executive Team positions, Co-President and Assistant Treasurer, were 
introduced. Derek Musgrove gave a brief introduction regarding his candidacy for the Co-President Role, 
and Alexis Hill White introduced herself as the candidate for the Assistant Treasurer Role. 

Two separate votes were held, one for each position, with a show of hands via Microsoft Teams. Both 
candidates were unanimously elected to the open positions. 

A few reminders were provided to the group regarding sign up for Bulletins, planned schedule for next 
full PTO meeting, etc.  

Meeting was closed at 6:55 PM EDT. 


